Purdys Chocolate Winter Campaign 2021

ALL orders must be submitted and paid for online.

Please do not send anything back to the school.

Purdys Fundraiser gives 25% of the sales back to EOES PAC, making this fundraiser one of

our best revenue generators. Every purchase made helps us continue to support our school community.

KNOW BEFORE YOU ORDER

1)

ALL ORDERS MUST BE SUBMITTED ONLINE. Please do not send cash, cheques or a paper form to the
school.

2) The entire Purdys shipment will be delivered to a PAC Executive’s home. PAC volunteers will use hand
sanitizer, wear gloves and mask up before pulling all orders.
3) ALL ORDERS will be categorized by TEACHER, and will be available for pick up via the
roundabout at the front of the school on December 8th,2021.
4)- Any orders not picked up on December 8th will go home with your child/ren.
5) PLEASE make sure that your child’s name, teacher information, and a phone #is complete when you
place your order. {Phone #s are not shared, you will only be called if we need clarification.)
6) Volunteers will either staple or tie ribbon around your bags to discourage kiddos from sneaking a quick
peaking (we hope).
READY TO ORDER
How to place an online order:
1) Go to: fundraising.purdys.com
2) You may have to create an account if you do not already have one. Please follow instructions to create
an account as prompted by Purdys. *Remember the password has upper case, numbers, and symbol*
3} A search bar will pop up once you are logged in. Type the number 39748 into the search bar titled
Customer Number. Our organization name, Ecole Oceanside Elementary School should be visible.
4) Click JOIN CAMPAIGN
5) PLEASE add your name, phone number, teacher info on the form under (I believe) the comment section
6) If you have more than one child attending EOES, please choose one child per online order who will

receive your order. You can place and pay for multiple orders as long as your child’s name is on the form
with their teacher’s name.

CAMPAIGN CLOSES: NOVEMBER 28, 2021

Orders should be ready for pick up through the roundabout on December 8th, 2021

If you have any questions, please email ecespac69@gmail.com

EOES PAC will not be responsible for any order forms that are incomplete rendering it impossible for us
to contact you. Please ensure you have completed the order form correctly and completely.

If you receive the wrong product or are missing something, please let us know ASAP and we will do our
best to correct it. Many thanks!

If you have a large order please email us at eocespac69@gmail.com to arrange pick up.

Unfortunately, no late order add ons will be available and the campaign closes at 8pm on November
29th.




